Midcoast Commmunity Council
Open Subcommittee
Parks and Recreation

December 14,1994
Midcoast Community Council

RE: Quarry Park Update and Forum January 11th 1995

Honorable Board Members:

In November, Measures E and F were defeated by a 3.5%
margin, clearly indicating a majority of 62.9% of the
Midcoast residents would like to see a Parks District
established. During the past four weeks, our subcommittee
has discussed the options available in acquiring the Quarry
site as well as establish a Parks District.

On December 9th, the subcommitee met with the Matt
Greenberg, Mike Murphy and Paul Koenig. We discussed the
results of the ballot measure and how we can now proceed
most expedietially to acquire the site. The process is
rather complicated and lenghty to explain. We are now at a
point were we need to have a Community Forum to

listen to the public as well as inform them of our ideas and
options.

We are looking at the possiblity of establishing a CSA
(County Service Area) or a CSD (Community Services
District). Each of these options has limitations and implied
powers that we need to examine. One of our highest goals is
to maintain as much local control as possible and seek
funding form both the private and public sectors.

Thank you for your time regarding this matter and we look
forward to examining our options to create a Parks District
in the Midcoast on January 1lth 1995. Please let me know of
our time constraints at this meeting.

Have a relaxing and inspiring Holiday Season.
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Susan Ayers Matohis
Chair Parks and Recreation Subcommittee



